
 

Family Learning Next Week 

 
If you would like to attend our Family Learning 

Phonic Session, please sign up on the list outside. 

 

Older siblings of the children will be able to come 

and join us.  Unfortunately, we are unable to 

accommodate younger siblings. 

 

Mathematics. 

This week the children have been 

continuing to subitise amounts of 1 and 2 

when playing a simple track game. They 

had to say how many dots they had on 

their card and then had to move their 

little duck along the path the correct 

amount of spaces. 

 
They were great at counting along when 

moving their little duck. 

 

 

Jackson Pollock 

The children had great fun learning about the artist 

– Jackson Pollock. 

We looked at the techniques that he uses when he 

paints.  We then went and flicked paints on large 

pieces of paper.  We were really careful not to get 

too messy! 

 

 
 

 

                                         

 

   Homework 

Thank you for all the wonderful homework that some 

of the children completed with you over the holiday.  

They were extremely keen to show us the pictures 

and talk about all the exciting days that they had 

spent out and about with their families, especially at 

Halloween and Bonfire Night.   

If you haven’t sent it in yet, please can you do so as 

the children would like to share it with us all. 

 
10th November 2023 

 

Dates for Next Week: 

 
On Monday it is ‘Odd Socks’ day for the start of 

Anti-Bullying Week.  Could your child please come 

in wearing odd socks. 

 
On Friday it is ‘Children in Need.’  The 

children can come into school in their own 

clothes. 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
a for astronaut, ant, arrow and apple. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met an ant,  anteater 

and an antelope at the zoo! 

 

We blended the word ant from the box. 

 

 


